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May 12, 2015

Dear Rotary Club,

This letter is to confirm that the Fullerton Collaborative will work with the Rotary Club of
Fullerton and the USC/AYUDA Dental Clinic in order to serve underserved students in
the Fullerton School District who are in need of dental care.

The Fullerton Collaborative and The Rotary Club of Fullerton have been organizing the
clinics in the Fullerton School District for the past 15 years. The AYUDA Dental Clinic
has been coming to the Fullerton School District for over 20 years!

In order to serve as many students as possible and find those most in need, we have
moved the dental clinic to a new location. The plan is for the Dental Clinic to be hosted
by Orangethorpe School located at 1400 Brookhurst Avenue, Fullerton CA 92833.

We would greatly appreciate financial support from the Rotary Club in order to pay for
the costs involved in providing this clinic on a yearly basis.

Thank you,
( . . 7 7
Pam Keller

Executive Director
Fullerton Collaborative
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